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23rd May 2022.

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our learning this year about Judaism, we will be visiting Radlett Reform Synagogue. This trip
will take place on Tuesday 5" of July 2022. The children will be given a general introduction to the
synagogue, Jewish tradition and customs. They will be discussing artefacts, as well as undressing and
dressing a Sefer Torah. A discussion about the Sabbath will be had, and after a break and a snack of
challah (traditional bread) and a drink, the children have a chance to write in Hebrew before taking a
closer look at Torah scrolls.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving Holywell at 9.30 am and returning by 12.30 pm. Please ensure
that your child arrives to school promptly by 8:50am and dressed in their full school uniform.

We require consent to take the children on the trip; children without consent will not be able to
accompany us. We are asking for parents/carers to make a contribution of £11.94 towards the cost of
the visit. If parents/carers provide insufficient funds, it will be impossible for the school to meet the
costs and the visit will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Friday the 17t of

June 2022. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide
you with a parent password.

Yours sincerely

Miss Hampton Miss Taff
Class teacher Class teacher
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